
 
 

MEETING DATE: FEBRUARY 25, 2025  

BRIEFING NOTE - TO COUNCIL 

SUBJECT 

2024 PUBLIC WORKS YEAR IN REVIEW 

RECOMMENDATION  

THAT the County of Vermilion River receive the 2024 Public Works Year in Review 

for information.  

DETAILS  

Discussion: The Public Works department has prepared a report that summarizes the activities, 

projects and related statistics completed in 2024 for informational purposes. 

Desired Outcome (s): THAT the County of Vermilion River receive the 2024 Public Works Year in 

Review for information. 

IMPLICATIONS OF RECOMMENDATION  

Organizational: Transparency of department operations. 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

Public Works Year in Review 2024 

PREPARED BY: Jennifer Robertson, PW Finance 

DATE: February 19, 2025 


